
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

   

UPCOMING SCHOOL EVENTS/DIARY DATES (Additional dates will be added in bold as they are confirmed) 

Date Event Date Event 
2nd and 3rd Sept PD Days   

Wed 4th Sept  Start of the school year   

    

    

    

    

        

UPCOMING PTA ORGANISED EVENTS (Additional dates will be added in bold as they are confirmed) 

Date Event Date Event 
    

    

 

 
 

THE MYDDLE MAIL 

                                     

IN THE NEWS 
 

Highlights of the week 
 

Snow Leopards and Panda Class 
This week, Nursery and Reception children took part in a 
Teddybear picnic on the school field. They each got to bring in 
their favourite Teddy from home and enjoy some treats in the 
sunshine.   
 

 

 

Tiger Class 
In Tiger class this week, they have been busy packing up all the 
books they have completed ready to take home. They were all so 
impressed by the progress they have made this year. We agree 
and they should all be very proud of themselves.  
 

Jaguar and Rhino Class 
This week, Jaguar and Rhino class took part in a huge rounders 
match against each other. There were some great strikes of the 
ball and some fantastic fielding skills on show. After two innings 
from each class, the match ended with each class achieving 17 
rounders. It was nice to see each class happy for each other in 
terms of the result and they all showed great sportsmanship. 
 

Thank You and Good Luck Year 6 
A huge thank you to all our Year 6 pupils that will be moving on to 
pastures new in September. They have been an amazing cohort – 
so sensible and reliable and true examples of the Myddle Magic. 
From all us at Myddle, we wish them all the very best for the 
future. Good Luck Year 6. 
 

Thank You 
We would also like to give a huge Myddle thank you to Fran Jones 
and Katie Hinton. They will both be leaving us today but we are so 
grateful for all that they have done during their time at Myddle, 
especially as part of the nursery team. I’m sure you will join us in 
wishing them all the very best for the future.   

 STARS OF THE WEEK  
 

This week, our star awards go to the following children: 
 

Snow Leopards Nursery: All Nursery 

Panda Class Reception: Breya 

Tiger Class Year 1: Lilly Year 2: Hazel 

Rhino Class Year 3: Poppy Year 4: ******* 

Jaguar Class Year 5: Ewan Year 6: Charlie 
 

Well Done Everyone! 

 

SCHOOL UPDATES 
 

 
 

 

A Very Special Thank You  
 

‘I have been at Myddle now for 5 years and during that time have 
made some incredibly happy memories. After a successful Ofsted 
inspection, which celebrated all the good work of the pupils and 
staff, the school is in a really good position to move forward. Even 
though my heart is wanting to stay, my head is telling me it is time 
for me to move on and embrace a new challenge. I’d like to take 
this opportunity to thank each and every one of you for your 
support and kindness, which has made Myddle such a special 
place to work. The Myddle magic will continue to shine and I wish 
you all the very best for the future.’ 
 

Yours thankfully, 
Mr Glover 

 
 

Happy Holidays 
From all of here at Myddle, we wish you all a fantastic summer. 
The school year has gone by so quickly and together we have 
achieved so much. Have restful break and we look forward to 
seeing you back on Wednesday 4th September (2nd and 3rd 
September are PD days) 
 

Happy Holidays Everyone! 
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Quote of the Week 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a great time! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Growing, learning and living 
in the love of God 

We love because he first loved us – 1 John 4:19 

 


